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Ephesians 4:32 tells us to  òBe kind to one    

another, tenderhearted, forgiving one another, 

as God in Christ forgave you.ó There is a ton in 

this small verse that lends wisdom to the 

learning process that allows us to be more like 

Jesus. When I think of being tenderhearted I 

think of doing small acts for folks just to do 

them. You know, random acts of kindness. 

Teaching our children to love, respect, and care 

for others that might be different from them 

through random acts of kindness allows for our 

children to be like Jesus. In the same way 

teaching our children to share their feelings and 

offer and accept forgiveness allows for us to be 

more like 

Jesus. 

Dress up Fridays!  

11/12-Down on the Farm 

11/19ð Favorite Sports 

Team  

12/3 ð Mismatch Day  

 Dates to Remember!  

 11/8 ð CEA Meeting ð 

6:30PM  

 11/10 Doughnuts with 

Dudesð 7:30AM  

11/15 - Picture  

Retakes  

11/19 ð 3rd Grade Multi -

Cultural Day  

11/19 - K- 4 Student Har-

vest Parties   

11/20 - 11/21 ð Growing 

Roots-  òCommitment  

Dedication & First Gifts 

Weekendó  

11/22 - 11/26 ð  

NO SCHOOL ðThanksgiving 

Break  

Birthday Blessings!  

      Maia Hurst   

      Lydia Burns   

       Lilly Bull   

  Logan Galbreath  

   Greyston Berkey  

   Declan Wallace  

 Megan Bowsher  

      Max Russo    

     Stella Wirick    

     Owen Miller   

 Elisha Ferrell   

Bryce Lacey  

    Hope Grove    

Corban Kramer   

Vera Seaborn   

Isabella Nelson  

Ronan Fannin   

    Connor Wallace  

Rainey Huston   

Brielle Thompson   

Kavon Jones  

November 2021  

Come COMMIT to GROWING 

ROOTS at ST. JOHN'S! We have 

already raised $900,000.00 of our 

goal and need to keep the 

momentum going! Please know 

that every amount matters, big or 

small, you can help make a dent in 

the Growing Roots Campaign for 

our Church & School Expansion. If 

you were unable to attend 

Commitment Weekend (November 

6/7), please mail your Commitment 

Cards or drop them off at the 

school office. Commitment 

Dedication & First Gifts Weekend 

(November 20/21) will be a time to 

celebrate all those who are ready, 

willing and able to Grow Roots at 

St. John's! Not ready to commit? 

One time donations by school 

families & friends, congregation members, 

alumni and the surrounding community can 

also be made 

here:   https://secure.myvanco.com/L -

YWR4/campaign/C -10FGE. If you have any 

questions please call 937 -644-5540 or 

email  growingroots@sjsmarysville.org . The 

time is here! The time is now! Let's get 

GROWING!  

 

** Please note: If you have used shoes (kids, 

infants, womenõs, or menõs) still in good shape or 

see shoes on sale, please save them!   We will be 

having a fundraiser early next year (January) to 

raise money for the growing roots campaign!   

Thank you!  

  

Last week while eating lunch with Mrs. 

Miller, Mr. Moran, Mrs. Wade and Mrs. 

Allen (5th -8th staff) our conversation led 

us to a design logo for a t -shirt. Yes, a t -

shirt because we do not have enough 

already! We decided that on the front it 

will say I donõt know how Jesus did ité. 

and on the back it will sayé..but I am 

learning. This came about as we discussed 

the awkward and hard situations that 

many of our students face when dealing 

with each other and our call to help them 

learn how to deal with each other in a 

Christ -like way.  Letõs face it, we all deal 

with situations like this. So back to the t -

shirt and Jesus... How did Christ do it and 

how can we learn?  

https://secure.myvanco.com/L-YWR4/campaign/C-10FGE
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-YWR4/campaign/C-10FGE
mailto:growingroots@sjsmarysville.org


 Thank you to all the volunteers and 
òtrunk hostsó that helped make 
CEAõs Fam Jam a blast! 
Congratulations to this yearõs contest 
winners! Attached are some pictures, 
as we also had our winners for the 
prizesé 

 

Best Decorated car: òChristmas 
Cheeró - Boehm Family  

 
Best Family Costume: òToy 
Storyó - Owens Family  

 

Thanks to all that came out to 
participate in this awesome event!!  

 

If youõd like to get involved in the 
CEA, join us tonightõs meeting at 
6:30pm in the cafeteria.  
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 St. Johnõs Lutheran School is in a 
unique position; that of having many 

students somewhat evenly spread 

between the Marysville and Fairbanks 

school districts, as well as a small 

population of students from other 

outlying districts.  

St. Johnõs will ONLY follow the       

calamity schedule of the Fairbanks 

school district ; when it comes to 

weather related delays or cancellations.  

 

 

 

 

 To stay informed, tune to any of the 

local news channels on the television 

and or local radio stations. Look or 

listen for Fairbanks Local School 

District. St. Johnõs will also send out a 

text, voice messages, and Email alerts 

through FACTS so please ensure your 

contact information is up to date!  

 

 

 

 

 

*Note*  Preschool and Alternative 

Kindergarten DO NOT delay.  If you as 

the parent feel the roadways are unsafe, 

you have the right to bring your child in 

as you see fit. We do not delay this 

particular portion of our ministry 

because these students  do not use 

public school busing.  

 
  



  

Mrs. Darragh and Mrs. Nicholõs 4 Year 

Old PK classes went to The Maize 

Pumpkin Farm for a fun filled fall 

experience! They went on hay rides 

through the corn maze, picked their 

very own pumpkins & gourds and 

played on the slides, big bounce, water 

races, and sand pit. This trip was a 

great start to our units on 

Autumn/Fall, Leaves,  

 and  Pumpkins!  

PK Fall Field trip to The Maize! 
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Fifth graders in Mrs. Allenõs class 

had their òWelcome to Earthó day in 

October. This is where each student 

chooses a planet to research and 

create an alien who could survive on 

their planet. We then invite all the 

aliens to Earth with their passports 

of information. 8th graders made 

mountains which we than used to 

make our own topographic maps.   

Eighth graders also hosted a school 

wide òMarty Partyó to celebrate 

Martin Luther Reformation Day.  

Their day included a Reformation 

Day play along with games for 

grades K -4.  

 


